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Members of the SBDM council for 2006-07 

Alvin Garrison – Principal


Jessica Forrest – Teacher


Stace McElfresh – Teacher


Mark Wells – Teacher 


Pat Clark – Parent


Kathy Deveau – Parent 

Committees


Standing Committees:
Attendance Committee 


CATS Committee 


CSIP Committee 


Curriculum Committee 

Professional Development Committee 

Public Relations Committee 

Technology Committee 

Title IX Committee 

AdHoc Committees:

Discipline Committee 

Graduation Committee 

Scholarship Committee 

Goals

Academic Performance

JHHS faculty and staff will utilize the analysis of student assessment data to provide for horizontal and vertical articulation of curriculum standards, assessment practices and curriculum gaps that provide specific links to transition points and individual growth plans.  With these provisions in place the school will, by the end of each accountability cycle between 2002 and 2008, meet or exceed its goal line and targeted academic index.

Learning Environment

JHHS will develop and implement a long-range written professional development plan consistent with the school’s vision and mission statement.  The plan will provide for the organizational structure and marketing of student support services.

Efficiency

JHHS will improve efficiency in leadership, organizational structure, use of resources, and planning in order to support high student and staff performance.

Items Addressed by the Council as outlined in Law and Policy

The council approved the Title I budget as presented.  
The council approved the Banner Policy changes as submitted.  
The council approved the school becoming a member of KASC.  
The amendments to the CSIP to reflect revision to help meet NCLB goals were presented and approved.  
The council approved the SLC Initiative.  
The council approved the Literacy First Initiative.  
The council approved the school report card.  
The PE department has asked for a recommended cap of 38 students for advanced PE classes to begin immediately.  Administration will work with the PE teachers for the second semester numbers.  The council approves the cap of 38 students for advanced PE classes beginning with the 07-08 school year.  The agreement for the remainder of the 06-07 school year is to reach acceptable numbers, trying not to exceed current highs.
The council approved the revised SLC Budget as submitted.  
The proposed request for Needs List funding was reviewed and priority addressed (under Instructional Needs – switched items 9 & 10)  
SB 168
 - The proposal was submitted by the required deadline and approved by the council.  
The council approved the Professional Development Plan to require 12 hours by certified staff at the same sessions; the other 12 hours on your own based on individual needs.  
The council reviewed the CSIP with revision of C2a; C1, and 7.1g
CATS/NCLB were the reasons for changes with Literacy First and SLC factoring in as well.  CTE and YSC added items also.  The council approved the CSIP with the corrections.  
The council approved the wording of the attendance policy to read:  the student will be exempt from the final only with a 68% or above (before attendance points.)  
The council approved the absence due to permit or license as excused and exempt.  The student must present a copy of the permit/license or proof of failure of the test.  
Budget Plan C – includes individual allowances for each certified staff member ($150 ea.); covers the cost of the Plato lab assistant.  The council approved Budget Plan C with plans to be made to funnel purchases through department chairs.  
The council approved the textbook adoption plan as submitted.  
The SLC Room Assignment and Relocation Plan was approved by the council as submitted.  
The council approved the posting of an instructional assistant’s position for the Plato Recovery Lab.  
The council approved the Title I Compact as submitted.  
